OFFICE OF PHYSICAL FITNESS ARMY AIR FIELD GREAT BEND, KANSAS.

12 October 1944

Dr. Allen Director of Athletics Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen;

We have dared to hope that you may see fit to schedule our Base Team on your floor sometime during the 1944-45 season.

Having attended your coaching school a few years ago. and admiring your coaching technique it would give me great pleasure to have an opportunity to match wits.

We would like to complete our schedule as soon as possible and would appreciate an immediate reply.

Tincerely Moch.

FORREST F. MOCK 1st Lt. Air Corps

Phy Fitness 0.